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Office Updates

Meet the account managers serving Cummings Center and Dunham Ridge. In an effort to
maintain a high level of client service, we have made some changes in our Operations
Department, including pairing some clients with a different account manager. If you have any
questions, please call your account manager at 978-922-9000, or stop by the Cummings
Center leasing office and say “Hello!”

Julie Carnevale
978-720-4044

Mary Carroll
978-720-4015

Justin D'Aveta
978-720-4087

Helen Jeffers
978-720-4031

Ryan McRae
978-720-4067

Brooke Zagarri
978-720-4068

Noteworthy News

Build Health International, 100 Cummings
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Center, Suite 120-B, has gained media
attention for its latest humanitarian effort. The
local nonpro7it shipped hundreds of pieces of
desperately needed medical equipment to
Haiti to treat the thousands of people who
were injured in the earthquake that devastated
the country on August 14. Team members
spent days packing operating room tables,
blood pressure monitors, pulse oximeters,
sterilizing machines, and surgical kits for this
large-scale relief effort. Additional information
can be found in this Salem News article.

Upcoming Events

Circuitry Recycling, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 210-E, will
host an electronics recycling event on Tuesday, September
21, from 10:00 AM to noon at 100 Cummings Center's 164-K
loading dock. NOTE: To better serve all clients, we relocated
this event from the 144 loading dock, where it had been held in
previous years.
 
To ensure safety, please deliver items for recycling directly to
personnel managing the event; do not leave them on the
loading dock. Review a complete list of recyclable items online, and learn more by calling
Michael Eduardo at 978-969-1472.

Tobin Scienti#ic , 100 Cummings Center,
Suite 106-E, will hold its 7irst annual
Catherine J. Tobin Memorial Golf Classic on
Tuesday, September 14 at Wayland’s
Sandy Burr Country Club. There will be a
luncheon, awards, and an auction following

the tournament, and all proceeds will bene7it Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and The Jimmy
Fund. Learn more and register online. 

Friendly Reminder

Constructive Information: The Cummings Properties lease agreement provides that each
client 7irm may make non-structural alterations and repairs in its suite using the contractor of
its choice, provided it has obtained Cummings’ prior written consent. All such work shall be at
the lessee’s expense, and must comply with Cummings’ Construction Guidelines and
Specifications. While Cummings Properties has its own experienced construction crews, and
would typically be happy to provide a quote for most types of work, we are currently unable
to take on elective work. Please contact your account manager for more information.

Simple Smiles

Simple Smiles was created to help everyone start the week off learning, imagining, and
smiling. We invite all North Shore News readers to submit photos of something or some place
they 7ind interesting, informative, or exciting. Please refrain from sharing photos that feature
people. 

https://www.salemnews.com/news/local_news/beverly-based-nonprofit-sends-medical-supplies-to-aid-quake-victims-in-haiti/article_a0b39515-2bee-5bbb-9433-0c0ddc0a0e55.html
https://www.circuitryrecycling.com/
https://www.cummings.com/pdfs/BEV-e-waste_fall_2021.pdf
https://www.cummings.com/pdfs/BEV-e-waste_fall_2021.pdf
https://www.tobinscientific.com/
http://cjtobingolftournament.com/
http://cjtobingolftournament.com/
http://www.cummings.com/pdfs/guideline_10.pdf


Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as "the Shoe"

The restoration and transformation of the 2 million-square-foot Shoe site was one of the
world's largest industrial plant recycling projects. Approximately 32 acres of interior space
were completely restored. Some of the original structures are still visible. For example, the
100-E and 100-L glass entrances of 100 Cummings Center were built around the existing
concrete structure. 

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you! Do you have news or a great photo to
share? Is there a special you'd like to offer to Cummings clients? Email
your news, offers, and photos to Helen at newsbrief@cummings.com. 
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as
water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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